
The Miami-Dade County Public Schools Department 
of Food and Nutrition is celebrating

International Walk to School Day on
Wednesday, October 6, 2021.

Jump start your child's day by letting them come into
the cafeteria for a nutritious school breakfast. 

It's a great way to start the day.

SCHOOL BREAKFAST IS FREE 
FOR ALL STUDENTS EVERYDAY. 


